
 

Home Language Survey (HLS) 

 - All LEAs are required to have the statewide HLS in the registration process, 

ensures one is completed by parents for EACH child enrolled, and utilizes it as a 

tool in the identification process of ELs. The HLS is completed once in a 

student's academic experience with a school district. The HLS does not need to 

be completed by families annually, unless the family is enrolling a new sibling. 

HLS must be kept in the students cumulative file. 

 

Our Home Language Survey is filled out upon a student’s enrollment. The form is given 

with enrollment paperwork and can also be found on the KASD website.  

Go to https://Kadoka.k12.sd.us 

Hover over District 

Click on “District Documents” 

Scroll down to: 

  

Click on Home Language Survey. 

https://kadoka.k12.sd.us/

